Prince George's County
Memorial Library System

Book/media donations are not being accepted during
the phased reopening. Please place donations in the
donation bins available outside the following branches:

e Accokeek

e Beltsville

e Bowie

e Greenbelt

e Largo-Kettering
e New Carrollton
e Oxon Hill

e South Bowie

NOTE: Do not return library materials fo the external donation bins. Those bins are not checked by PGCMLS staff.
Any materials deposited in the donation bins by mistake will be marked lost on your PGCMLS account.




